This is going to all of Troop 243 and is the troop’s Weekly email for 11-18-24.  All troop resources, including our calendar, are always available at our web site, www.troop243.com.  Attached please find the minutes from the most recent committee meeting. 

1) This coming Meeting; 2) No Meeting November 27th; 3) December Adult Leadership Meeting; 4) Troop 243 Lock-in; 5) Looking Ahead;

1) This Wednesday’s meeting will be our quarterly Court of Honor so come celebrate our scouts’ achievements.  Attached please find an invitation.

2) November 27th there is no troop meeting for Thanksgiving.
3) December 10th is the date of the December virtual adult leadership meetings. The ASM meeting will be 7-8 while the committee will meet 8-9PM.  Registered Leaders should plan to attend, and all other adults are welcome. This is the Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/91980239572?pwd=MjU0VDJkdlU0SXVSdm9DdXlaekc4Zz09

4) December 20th is the date for the troop annual lock-in.  Scouts should plan to arrive at 6PM Friday and all scouts must be picked up by 8:00A Saturday. 

5) Looking Ahead 
- January 6th, for the first time, is the date of the January virtual adult leadership meetings, which from then on will be held the first Monday of each month.  The ASM meeting will be 7-8 while the committee will meet 8-9PM.  Registered Leaders should plan to attend, and all other adults are welcome. This is the Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/91980239572?pwd=MjU0VDJkdlU0SXVSdm9DdXlaekc4Zz09
- January 7, 2025, is the first day we meet on Tuesdays from 6:45 – 8:15, ongoing.  This is change in both the weekly day as well as the time.    
- January 24, 25th and 26th are the dates of our first camp out of 2025.
If you would like to be removed from this email list or add someone, please reply here and I will take care of it.  We welcome all interested relatives and friends of our members!  I will also make any changes to your email address.
Yours In Scouting,
Bruce Bohn
Secretary, Troop 243

